
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 30th January 2018 8pm 

at Falcon Inn 
     

 
Attendance:  Mike Soper, Paul Boyle, John Mann, Julianne  
                     Ashton, Nikki Harvey 
 
Apologies:  Margaret Mann, Dawn Dickenson, Carol Wilkie 
 
1 – Sleighride – We should make a donation to Hornsea Carnival in thanks 
for lending us the sleigh. It was agreed that a donation of £50 would be 
appropriate. 
Next year we should stop the sleigh at specific points and sing some carols. 
 
2 – Quiz Night – We should run another quiz in the Falcon around Easter 
time. We will need to talk with Carol and Will Clappison to fix a date. Maybe 
the week after Easter would be good. 
 
3 – Summer Activities – It would be a good idea to cycle over three years: the 
Hogfest, a summer garden fete and the open gardens / scarecrows.  
This coming summer we will start with the open gardens and scarecrows 
with a small garden fete, hopefully on the village hall site (the grass would 
need cutting).  
Near the end of July on a Saturday or Sunday would be good. 
 
4 – It was thought that we need to encourage new people in the village to 
join in with activities and organisation. We will draft a letter for next meeting 
to distribute to new residents of the village. We would aim to deliver this 
letter soon after the next meeting. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 9pm. 
 
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 27th January at 8pm in the Falcon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


